
SECTION MEETING MINUTES 
 

July 22, 2005 
 
Present: Tom Aument, Dale Greene, Glenn Feveryear, Chris Land, George Beever, and 
Larry Gerlach 
 
Meeting called to order at 7:15PM 
 
Treasurer: Larry Gerlach reported that the balance in the bank account is $144.95; there 
are 53 members. Discussed several ideas for fund raising, including the sale of the rest of 
the items that were donated by Dr. Simon. 
 
Section Advisor: Glenn Feveryear thanked Dale Greene for preparing and submitting the 
Section Of The Year survey for the NAR; reported that NAR HQ has moved. 
 
Competition: Glenn reported that:  
 

• NARAM-47 begins the weekend of July 30/31. 
 

• No news has been announced regarding NARAM-48 as of now. 
 

• NARAHAMS is hosting an NAR sanctioned Records Trial on September 2. 
 

• PSC will host the Steel City Smoke Trails Regional in conjunction with the 
Dragon’s Fire HPR launch over the weekend of October 8/9.  

 
Old/New Business: 
 

• Glenn reported that the launch leads have been refurbished and are in good 
working order. 

 
• Chris Land reported on his efforts to secure permission for us to fly at Ft. 

Indiantown Gap. All signs are pointing to a sport launch there on Sunday, 
September 4. Stay tuned for updates and details! 

 
• Chris will be mentoring 2 TARC teams for 2006, as will Tom Aument. Any help 

on the part of SPAAR members is appreciated and encouraged. 


